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I was pleased to join Governor Cuomo, County Executives Rob Astorino, Scott VanDerhoef and Mary Ellen O'Dell this
afternoon in support of a new Tappan Zee Bridge. A new Tappan Zee Bridge means thousands of new jobs for the
Hudson Valley, less congestion and a better quality of life for the thousands of people who travel the Tappan Zee
Bridge every day. I applaud Governor Cuomo for his leadership on this important project, and for his vision of what is
possible in New York. 

 


